
 
Dear Friends, 

 

Attached please find a gentle reminder letter for those interested in serving as a nonalcoholic Class 

A Trustee on the General Service Board. The deadline to submit a resume is August 31, 2025. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

With gratitude, 

 

James Hurst 

Secretary, Trustees’ Nominating Committee 

nominating@aa.org 

(212) 870-3460 
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